
Junior Driver Report for AGM Bathurst 17th June 
 

It is great to see members of juniors increasing as grooms and drivers at endurance events 

throughout the year .They take a great interest and are very competitive in such 

events.Thank you to the senior members who provide horses and ponies and their time 

for the juniors.Many junior drivers are competing in show and combined driving 

activities.Don’t forget the junior drivers challenge to be held at Rossmore on 27th August 

conducted by the Hills ad Camden clubs.Many of our junior drivers are also competing in 

mini trotting. 

 

Could clubs please contact me in regards to holiday training days for the juniors for their 

area.I am open to suggestions from interested clubs.I would like to also receive news 

items from other clubs about junior driving activities . 

 

Robert Allport  

Junior Driver Coordinator 


